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Katrina Brasuell, Bettye Hutchins, Joe Johnston, Criquett Lehman, and Chris Smith attended the 

SACSCOC Institute on Quality Enhancement and Accreditation July 17 – 20.  In addition to plenary 

sessions,  networking opportunities and a meeting with SACSCOC VP John Hardt, the following Quality 

Enhancement Plan sessions were attended: Engaging the Campus and Marketing Your QEP; Institutional 

Capability to Initiate, Implement, and Complete the QEP; Broad-Based Involvement, Submitting the QEP, 

and Preparing for the Visit; Critical Friends: Lead Evaluator Perspectives on Developing an Effective QEP, 

A Model for QEP Implementation and Assessment that Facilitates Documentation of Improvement in 

Student Learning.  Information gathered in these sessions will be shared with various committees this 

Fall semester.  Additionally, a QEP Update will be given during Fall Kickoff. 

 

Joe Johnston and Criquett Lehman are working to outline the first draft of the response to QEP criteria 

CR 2.12 and CS 3.3.2.  This first draft will focus on Component 2 Focus of the Plan specifically the 

institution identifies a significant issue that (i) focuses on learning outcomes and/or environment 

supporting student learning and (ii) accomplishes the mission of the institution. 

 
 
 
 

  


